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 City of Farmington Hills Keeps Community Informed 

Via Interactive Road Construction Map 
 

• Details on road projects available on cell phones. 
 

• Current construction involves both local and major roads. 
 

• Interactive map helps commuters avoid backups. 
 

FARMINGTON HILLS, Mich., May 3, 2023 — The City of Farmington Hills, the Michigan 

Department of Transportation, and the Road Commission for Oakland County will 

undertake projects during construction season involving the rehabilitation or resurfacing 

of several local and major roads. Community members are encouraged to stay informed 

via the City’s Interactive Road Construction Map available at 

https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/ebeffe7f1ab94def8000dc009235eeb7. 

 

Everyone who lives or works in Farmington Hills will be impacted by orange barrels on 

their commute throughout the City. So that commuters may avoid potential traffic 

backups, the Interactive Road Construction map has been created to provide exact 

locations and parameters for road projects, water main and culvert replacements, and 

gravel road conversions. 

 

The City appreciates everyone’s patience as roads are improved in Farmington Hills. For 

more information, call the City’s Engineering Division at 248-871-2560 or visit 

www.fhgov.com. 
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